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           Summer 2017  
Summertime and the living is easy with plenty of sailing on offer from short day 
sails to short evening sails, to full day sails, week cruises and sails with corpo-
rate providers.  Look at the Sailing Programme on the website or contact the 
Crewmaster (back page for details).  
We also have a pitch on National Day at the Tynwald Fair (more of that below), 
an Open Day at Pride of Mann on 23 July and Peel Traditional Boat weekend 4-
6 August when Pride of Mann III will be in Peel. 
Something for everyone.   

Ideas and Volunteers needed  
Tynwald Fair on National Day is always busy 
with plenty of folk looking for entertainment. 
SfTD has a stall and we will be selling T shirts, 
Caps, Hoodies, Sweatshirts and badges.  If we 
can get power then there will be video clips of 
Pride and photos. We need your imagination be-
cause we want to put on some games to attract 
young and old. Send any ideas to Margaret Brier-
ley (details on back page). Donôt forget we also need folk to do an hour or two 

Membership fees are due  
Ã10 wonôt get you very far these daysï a round of drinks, a takeaway, a ride at 
the TT fair or a very small amount of petrol but £10 buys you a ticket on a  
great yacht with great company.  You can go to ðBelfast, Laxey, Ardglass,  
Derbyhaven, Whitehaven, Port Erin, the destinations are endless (well not quite 
we havenôt made it to the Caribbean ïyet). At only £10 it is definitely the bar-
gain of the century. So donôt delay make sure that you have paid your subs for 
the year. You don't want to be put ashore on some deserted Island!!  Down 
load a Standing Order form (so much easier) from the website and send it with 
your £10 to Monica Clark, 42 Wybourne Drive, Onchan, IM3 4AN 

www.sftd - iom.com  
Facebook Sailing for the Disabled, Isle of Man  
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Passports for Peel? ðJuliet Thompson  

Friday 5 May. We were planning to go to Ire-
land but on boarding Arne, our Skipper dis-
cussed routes depending on the wind. The 
description left us full of anticipation and 
mystery as we went to sleep under the 
watchful eye of a strange, large Laoghtan 
sheep. 

Saturday 6 
May. We set sail along the coast south 
from Douglas. As we passed the Calf of 
Man there was a hint of blue masses of 
Bluebells on the coast.  After a óverticallyô 
challenging sail we were glad to see Peel 
for the night. Whilst having our evening 

meal we were visited by the Coast Guard who asked us  if we had seen a 
black speedboat which was missing (2 days later it was discovered with 
bodies).  

Sunday 7 May. We woke to a much calmer day. There was lots of radio 
messages about the missing boat which reminded us  that in 2015 POM 
had joined a flotilla of boats to commemorate óThe Wandererô,  a Peel fish-
ing boat, which had gone to the rescue of a passengers from the Lusita-
nia. The Lusitania had been torpedoed by a German U-Boat in 1915.  

It was still day (unlike the previous day!) so we had a leisurely trip back. 
There was lots of wildlife to see and hear. We especially enjoyed watching 
a mother seal trying to entice her babies into the water. Eventually they 
were brave enough to get into the water and come and see us.  We were 
lucky to see a Dolphin playing but unfortunately a fast boat frightened it 
away.  

Thank you Arne, Don and Carole 
for taking us. A very enjoyable 
weekend even if we didnôt use 
our Passports! 
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 SfTD supporting  our Community ðSchools  

Pride of Mann regularly takes children and young people out sailing from 
schools. Ramsey Grammar School has been coming with us for a number 
of years. They recently said a big thank you to SfTD. They also raised an 
amazing £100 for SfTD with craft and baking.  

I just wanted to say thank you to the crew for a brilliant Sailing Day on 
Wednesday 26th April. The students had a brilliant time :) Below they 
have all written a small comment as a thank you to you all.  
 
Dear sailing for the disabled crew 
Thank you for a very lovely day sailing on the pride of man 3 and the best 
bit I enjoy the most was using the engines out in the bay and motoring 
round the marker boys. 
Thanks 
Harvey 
 
Dear Sailing for the disabled crew, thank you for today. I mostly liked 
going from cone to cone the best and thanks for lovely day.  
Your Sincerely Josh 
 
I had a great time on the boat. It was the most fun time I ever had. I 
hope we can go again sometime. Cause it was awesome. Thank you so 
much for this fun day. Sincerely Connor 
 
 
Dear sailing for the disabled thank you 
for letting me sail today I liked steering 
the boat. 
Your sincerely Matthew 
 
Dear  sailing  for the Disabled crew 
Thank  you  for letting  me sail today I 
enjoyed Steering the boat . From Cian 
convery 
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A Message from our Chairman, Arne Dahn.....  
 
Our Charity has over two hundred members 
and what a varied lot we are. We come from 
with sailing knowledge, or learn about it and 
some are happy to keep their feet on dry 
land. We are all ages, some of us are able 
bodied and some of us have disabilities. But 
whoever or whatever we are, we come 
together for our Charity.  

 
So what do all these members do? Sailing is the main answer but we 
also training crew to sail and support people with disabilities, supporting 
Carers, provide companionship on the cruises and on the short sails and 
provide sails for community groups and schools. 
 
I know that members are busy with jobs, family, friends and everyday 
life but  our Charity needs more crew and skippers, more people who go 
on sails,  write a few words for the website, or take a few pictures and 
upload them to Facebook, do a bag pack or help organise a social. Donôt 
be shy, speak to me or a member of the Committee.  
 
My message would not be complete without thanking Rodger Clague 
who recently stepped down as SfTD training organiser and Liz Clague for 
her work with the 100 club (not to mention all the cakes!) Rodger has 
worked tirelessly over the years to provide training. We would not have 
such a great Charity today without his hard work. He is continuing as a 
Skipper.  Martin Sewell has taken over as Training Organiser. He has 
drawn together a small team and they have put together a great 
training programme . See the website for details. Also stepping down 
in the near future is David Killey who provides Sailability training, Simon 
Lumb will be taking over this work. Our thanks to David who has moved 
our Sailability training forward hugely in recent years.  

http://www.sftd-iom.com/files/AlbumImage/1_IMG_9311_Copy.JPG
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 . 100 Club Winners  
The February, March April 100 club members were: 
 February     March   April    
Norman Ogilvy   Ray McMullen  Jean Dodd 
Betty Cooke   Jonathan Gollow  Robert Killip  
Irene Gardiner   Keith Allinson  Norman Ogilvy 
Congratulations to our Winners. Prizes are set at 1st-£15, 2nd -£10 and 
3rd £5. The 100 Club provides extra funds for running our Boat. If you 
want to join its only £24 a year. Get a form from the downloads on the 
website or our Treasurer Paul. 

Sad News  

It is with great sadness that we report of the passing of four of our loyal 
and strong supporters over the last months.  
Robert Clifford Teare (W E Teare Butchers) was an enthusiastic 
supporter and sponsor of the Charity.  
Jonathan Gollow ( known to many as Jonno)  was our Treasurer for a 
number of years. He was a passionate and kind man with a love of the arts 
and sailing.  
David Le Provost was a member who had taken part in the Awareness 
Training intending to sail and help people on Pride of Mann III.  
Eddie OôSullivan worked at Patricia Wild Optometrists one of our 
sponsors, he had attended Corporate Days and was a keen supporter of 
the Charity. 
Our thoughts are with all the families and friends at this sad time.  

Sailability Certificates  
David Killey trains our crew members in Sailability, this is about how to 
support and assist people with disabilities and especially how to do that on 
Pride of Mann III. We are delighted that Glenda Cain, Paul Middleton, 
Carole Quayle, Conner Cornish-Sewell, John Norris, Alistair Wood, Garry 
McManus, Graham Allison, William Paterson and Graham Wilson have all 

been awarded Sailability Certificates. l 
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Fund Raising  
Pride of Mann III sails day in day out as long as:  
¶ The weather is fair, 
¶ There are trained volunteers to sail her,  
¶ She is maintained to the highest standard,  
¶ She is insured, 
¶ She is fuelled and she has a place to berth. 
All these things cost money so the work of fund raising is vital to the 
Charity. Committee member, Margaret Brierley takes the lead for the 
Charity and here are a few examples of the work this involves.  
 

Peel Charity Shop  
 
Peel Charity Shop is totally 
run by volunteers and does 
an amazing job of raising 
funds for local Charities. SfTD 
was very delighted to be 
chosen as one of the 
Charities and received a 
whopping £2500!   What a 
wonderful amount, thank you 
to Peel Charity Shop. Here 
are Monica and Ian Clark receiving the cheque.  

BallaCregga Corn Mill   
Stuart and Barbara Clague  kindly 
invited SfTD to the reopening of 
BallaCregga Mill twelve months after 
the devastating flood that wiped out 
the whole of the restaurant, tea rooms 
and exhibition area. It is a great venue 
and we were delighted to see 
everything ship shape and tidy.  
 

 
 

Photographer Bill Dale  
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 Speedseal Life  
 
Speedseal life has kindly donated their 
award winning KPM High Slip Bearing, 
which extends impeller life two to 
three times. The impeller is an 
important part of the engine cooling 
pump.  
The new Speadseal Life will make our 
boat a little bit safer.  

Thank you Speedseal, your donation is much appreciated.  
 

Isle of Man Ship Registry  

The Isle of Man Ship Registry gave a donation of  
£50 to our Charity from funds raised by staff . A 
big thank you from all our members.  

Peel Bag Pack  

We had a busy successful bag packing day in The Peel Shoprite 
Store  on Saturday 6 May raising  £587.28 ! Margaret thanks everyone 
who helped but in particular Peter Crebbin and Sarah Spencer who 
worked hard ALL day  not only packing and carrying shopping but also 
chatting enthusiastically to customers about the joys of sailing. Other 
volunteers were Ade, Anne, Linda, Ian, Gill, Neil, Sue, Tony and a new 
members Glenda. Thank you all for giving time to SFTD to help with the 
very important fundraising.  
The Peel shoppers plus Shoprite staff were friendly as well as generous 
with their donations. They were very interest in our photos etc and 
many lingered to chat about Pride of Mann III and her fantastic facilities.  
Thank you to Gillian - Shoprite's Marketing Manager - for arranging our 
bag pack. 


